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Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift
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CLASS OF 2000 
COMMITTEE

Krysten Brooks Bova

Kathleen H. Burke

Jason M. Freiman

Anna DiPaola Gemolas

Raymond Gizienski

Lorene C. Janowski

2000 CLASS NOTE
Be sure to check out 

our class’ new Web site at 
www.scranton.edu/

classpages. 
We have an easy 

reunion registration link, 
featuring a special 

“who’s coming” section.

Dear <Firstname>,

Meeting friends on the Commons, going to class parties at the Woodlands and Tink’s, 

attending Mass on Sunday evenings, cheering on our Women’s Basketball team in the Final Four, 

celebrating St. Patrick’s Day with the town of Scranton, hitting Midnight Madness for a study break 

and snack during finals, meeting up for pictures in the fountain the night before graduation…

Whatever your favorite memories from your time at The University of Scranton, our favorite 

times all have one thing in common — each other. That is why we want to bring together as many 

members of the Class of 2000 as we can to celebrate our 10-year reunion June 11-13, 2010. 

Our lives have changed dramatically in ten years, as has life at the University. A new, modern 

campus center has replaced good old Gunster at the center of campus, and today’s students 

probably all have a cell phone. But despite these changes, when we step back on campus, we’ll be 

reminded that the heart and soul of the University is its strong sense of community based in Jesuit 

values. New buildings may surprise us, but it is still the same wonderful place we remember. 

We’ve planned a number of activities, including a class dinner, a family picnic, campus tours, 

and plenty of time to reconnect with old friends. So mark your calendar, spread the word, and 

make your reservations now. 
  

We can’t wait to see you at the Reunion!

 The Class of 2000 Reunion Committee


